
$2,850 - 3181 Bliss - Main, Windsor
MLS® #25020530 

$2,850
4 Bedroom, 3.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family

N/A, Windsor, Ontario

Discover this beautifully constructed approx
1700sf, generously sized two-story home
located in a quiet and sought-after Central
Windsor neighborhood. Offering 4 large
bedrooms and 3 bathrooms, this residence
features a luxurious primary suite complete
with a four-piece ensuite bath and an
expansive walk-in closet measuring 5'6"" by
10'. The main living space boasts a massive
open-concept living and dining room
combination measuring 16'6"" by 23'8"", ideal
for both entertaining and everyday comfort.
Additional highlights include a main floor
laundry room, a sundeck for outdoor
enjoyment, and an attached two-car garage
with convenient inside entry. Appliances are
included, and the home is equipped with an
efficient HRV system and an owned hot water
tank. Lease is priced at $2,850 per month plus
utilities. Tenant is responsible for water
charges that exceed $75 per month. This is a
fantastic opportunity to lease a spacious,
modern home in one of Windsorâ€™s most
central and peaceful communities. (id:6289)

Built in 2025

Essential Information

Listing # 25020530

Price $2,850

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 3.00



Half Baths 1

Year Built 2025

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Freehold

Community Information

Address 3181 Bliss - Main

Subdivision N/A

City Windsor

Province Ontario

Postal Code N8W3A8

Amenities

Features Double width or more driveway, Finished Driveway, Front Driveway

Parking Garage, Inside Entry

# of Garages 1

Interior

Appliances Dryer, Refrigerator, Stove, Washer

Heating Natural gas Forced air, Heat Recovery Ventilation (HRV)

Cooling Central air conditioning

# of Stories 2

Exterior

Exterior Aluminum/Vinyl

Exterior Features Landscaped

Foundation Block

Listing Details

Listing Office REMO VALENTE REAL ESTATE (1990) LIMITED
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